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Question: 

Senator CAMERON: When was the scoping study received?  

Mr Hutson: When you say 'received', received by whom?  

Senator CAMERON: Received by the Department.  

Mr Hutson: The former Minister received the draft document, I think, on 22 December and 

then the final document would have early in 2015.  

Ms Campbell: We do not have a date, but we will try to get that while we are still providing 

evidence. 

 

Answer: 

A copy of the draft report was received by the Department of Human Services on 

28 November 2014. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


